
 

 

IT’S YARD SALE TIME AGAIN- start saving your items for the 
Saturday, September 30th yard sale from 8:00AM to Noon.  Clean out the 
closets and drawers now and bring all your things to the church on 
Friday, September 29th – 9:30AM – 6PM.  Please do not bring your items 
to the church in advance of the 29th, because we do not have storage 
space at the church to keep things.  REMEMBER:  NO TELEVISION 
SETS CAN BE ACCEPTED. Any questions about the yard sale, please 
call Betty Forbes – 804-530-2055.   

September 30th 
8AM-Noon 


